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Motorcycling Victoria Statement – Friday 15th November 2024 

Dear Clubs, Life Members, Officials, Members and Supporters,  

In line with the recent information meeting, we are writing to provide an update on the 

current Insurance delegation letter from MA. 

The MV Board has been in contact with the MA Board and on Tuesday November 12th sent a 

formal request to meet. MV are currently still awaiting a reply, with another email today 

being sent to follow up this request. The MV Board want to meet with the MA Board as soon 

as practicable to resolve the current issues.  

MV would also like to take the opportunity to clear up any confusion regarding the current 

permit process. Clubs and coaches can still begin the permit process by submitting via 

Ridernet or Jotform. MV’s preference is for clubs to use Ridernet directly. The normal 

process will then be followed, the only difference is that MA will be the issuer of the permit.  

Also please note that the MV Office will be closed over the Christmas period, with the last 

day being Friday 20th December returning on Monday 6th January. Clubs who require urgent 

support during this shutdown period can still call 1300 454 406 with a small number of staff 

being on call.  

MV will continue to keep our members up to date during this process, and we thank you all 

for your patience and understanding as we work to resolve the issues.   

 

Kind regards,  

Motorcycling Victoria Board of Directors 

 

 

 

 

 


